

April 3, 2016

Dear Parents and Guardians:

On **Wednesday April 20, 2016, at 6:30 pm**, Eastview Elementary School will be hosting a Spring Concert at the **Centennial Theatre** in North Vancouver. All songs will be original compositions written by our students. The intermediate classes have finished putting their chord progressions together and are now adding rhythm and melody to their pieces. The primary classes are currently putting lyrics together for their songs. It is truly inspiring to see the students work so creatively and collaboratively for this evening, and they would like to formally invite you to their performance.

Ticket Sales:

- Tickets for the event, at a cost of \$6.00 per ticket, will be on sale beginning April 4th in the school office. The increase in ticket price since our last show covers an increased theatre rental cost.
- Every person other than performing students and staff will require a ticket to enter the theatre.
- Tickets are general admission, and there is no reserved seating.
- **Two** tickets per family will be available for the first week.
- Any remaining tickets will be available beginning April 11th on a first come, first served basis.
- <u>Tickets must be picked up in person and cannot be reserved by phone.</u>

If paying by cheque please make payable to EASTVIEW SCHOOL. Exact change is required if paying by cash as the school does not keep change on hand.

Concert Arrival/Departure Details:

- Performing students should arrive at the theatre no earlier than 6:00 p.m. and no later than 6:20 pm. Students will enter the theatre by the back stage door (NW corner of the building off 23rd street by the parking lot), where they will meet their teachers. Students will remain in the back stage area of the theatre throughout the entire production in a quiet manner. Please support by reminding your child about performance etiquette.
- Audience members will be able to enter the theatre at 6:00 p.m. through the regular theatre entrance.
- Proper dismissal is important to ensure safety. At the end of the concert, primary students will be dismissed from the stage and intermediate students will be dismissed from the back stage door.
 Please take the time needed to connect with your child's teacher at dismissal.

Concert Attire for Performing Students:

Performing students are to wear long black or dark pants, (black jeans are fine), and brightly
coloured t-shirts, unless Mr. Forst has specifically requested your child to wear something else.
Please avoid clothing with logos or writing.

We anticipate a wonderful performance from your children and hope that you will be able to join us. If you have any questions, please contact the school office at (604) 903-3520.

If your child(ren) will not be able to attend the performance on April 20th, please advise Mr. Forst in writing or e-mail sforst@sd44.ca as soon as possible.

Thank you,

Mr. Forst